437 FOOTE AVE., WEBSTER GROVES, Mo. 63119.

SEPT. 17TH 1973.

GREETINGS

I HOPE YOU HAVE HAD A PLEASANT SUMMER BUT ARE READY TO GET INTO OUR NEW SEASON OF ACTIVITIES. I HAD HOPED TO GET THIS LETTER OUT A WEEK AGO BUT WE HAVE HAD SOME DIFFICULTY GETTING OUR DATES CO-ORDINATED. HOWEVER, WE FINALLY HAVE GOT THINGS SET AND I HOPE OUR DATES FIT IN WITH YOUR PLANS.

Our meetings this winter will be the Fourth Monday in each month with the exception of our first meeting which will be on Mednesday September 26th. There will be some visitors from Scotland and we are planning to make this a social meeting, so come and have some fun.

OUR ORIGINAL PLANS WERE TO HAVE FINAL DETAILS AND INFORMATION ON OUR CHARTER FLIGHT READY FOR THIS MEETING, BUT DUE TO NEW RULINGS FROM THE BRITISH AND GERMAN AUTHORITIES, WE HAVE HAD TO COMPLETELY CHANGE OUR PLANS. AT OUR WEDNESDAY MEETING WE WILL GIVE YOU DETAILS OF THESE CHANGES AND HOPEFULLY, BY OUR OCTOBER MEETING, WE WILL HAVE FINAL DETAILS AND START REGISTERING THOSE WHO WISH TO PARTICIPATE IN OUR FLIGHT. HOWEVER, I CAN STILL ASSURE YOU WE ARE GOING TO HAVE THE BEST BARGAIN AVAILABLE IN OVERSEAS FLIGHTS TO BRITAIN IN 1974.

TAKE NOTE THEN THAT OUR MEETING WILL BE:

WEDNESDAY SEPT. 26TH

7.30 P.M.

EDEN SEMINARY LIBRARY AUDITORIUM, 475 LOCKWOOD AVE., WEBSTER GROVES.

HOPING TO SEE A MARVELLOUS TURN OUT.

REGARDS.

PRESIDENT.